
 
 

April 28, 2022 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Automated Multipurpose Machine Gun (MPMG) Range in fiscal 

year 2023.  The entity to receive funding for this project is FL Army National Guard located at 

82 Marine St., St. Augustine, FL 32084.   

 

The funding would be used to construct a standard designed Multipurpose Machine Gun 

(MPMG) range. The range would include automated target systems (ATS) varying controlled 

and scored by computer in the control tower.  

 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

      Sincerely,  

 

       
      _________________________ 

      Michael Waltz 

      Member of Congress  

 

 
 


